
 

 

 

 

 

Christopher Yale 
244 Greely Rd 
Cumberland Center, ME 04021 
Chrislyale@gmail.com 
207-831-2496 
09/24/2024 

Town of Yarmouth 
 Planning and Development Office 
 200 Main Street 
 Yarmouth, ME 04096 

Dear Members of the Planning and Development Office, 

I am writing to formally request a contract zoning agreement to facilitate the construction of a 
new single-family home on my property at Lot 45-85 (Corner of Rogers rd and Burnell dr) in 
Yarmouth. I plan to gift this lot to my son Thomas Yale and his wife Andrea Lavoie, both of 
whom have strong ties to the town, having spent much of their youth here. 

Our proposed project will align with Yarmouth’s values and long-term growth plans. The 
construction of a new, well-designed single-family home will bring several positive impacts to 
the community: 

1. Strengthening the Local Economy: The project will engage local contractors, 
suppliers, and businesses, contributing to the town’s economy during both construction 
and ongoing home maintenance. 

2. Enhancing Neighborhood Vitality: The new home will fit harmoniously within the 
surrounding community, adding to the local housing stock while maintaining the 
character and charm of the neighborhood. 

3. Improving Drainage and Environmental Stability: As part of the development, we will 
implement enhanced drainage solutions on the property to manage runoff effectively. 
This will help prevent erosion and protect adjacent properties, contributing to the area’s 
overall environmental stability. 

4. Supporting Sustainable Growth: My son and daughter-in-law are committed to 
environmentally responsible building practices. They plan to incorporate energy-efficient 
designs, green technologies, and landscape preservation to ensure the home aligns with 
the town’s sustainability goals. 

I am proud to gift this property to my family and support their desire to return to Yarmouth. We 
believe this project will positively impact the community and we are eager to work with the 
Planning and Development Office to ensure it meets all zoning requirements. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to further discussions and am happy 
to provide any additional information needed. 

Sincerely, 
Christopher Yale 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Proposed Contract Zone - Corner of Burnell Drive and Rogers Road 

 

A. Lot Map 45, Lot 85, corner of Burnell Drive and Rogers Road. 

Existing lot is 100’ x 200’ = 20,000 sq ft. 

Proposed lot is 85’ x 100’ = 8,500 sq ft. which makes existing lot 11,500’ 

 

B. Single family residential house 26’ x 44’ raised ranch, 1,144 sq ft. and 13.45% 

area of the lot. 

 

C. Storm water and basement drainage will tie into the catch basin on the corner of 

the property. Utility service will be regular mast electrical from across the road. 

Two-car underneath garage with parking for two cars in the driveway. 

 

D. Total land area 8,500 sq ft. 

 

E. Existing and proposed zoning district is in the MDR district.  

 

F. Grass and lawn have slight slope to the property. Soil is clay with natural top soil. 

 

G. See pictures and maps. 

 

H. Single family house, minimal impact on municipal facilities. Vehicles entering and 

leaving: two cars.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 


